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MEMORANDUM FOR: Clark Prichard
Waste Management Branch, RES

<

Darrel Nash
Policy Development and Technical

Support Branch, NPR |
l

dnaldA.Nussbaumer,AssistantDirector '

for State Agreements Program |

State, local and Indian Tribe Programs, GPA i

FROM: Michael S. Kearney, Acting Chief
Regulatory Branch i
Division of Low-Level Waste Management

and Decommissionina, NMSS
I

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO REVIEW DRAFT REPORT

As you are aware, we have a contract with ICF Incorporated to assess the NMSS
financial assurance regulatory framework. We would appreciate your assistance
in the review of the draft reports resulting from this contract.

We thank you for your recent review of the draft on cost methods. We are
enclosing for your review the draft report on financial assurance mechanisms.
Please provide comments by September 15, 1987. If you have any questions,
contact Louis Bykoski on extension x74260. F
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Michael S. Kearney, Acting Chief i
Regulatory Branch i i

Division of Low-level Waste Manageme'nt i
and Decommissioning, NMSS .
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